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Gebrüder Weiss announces the next acquisition in Upper Franconia, 
Germany: with effect from the beginning of 2024, the logistics provider will 

take over the Konradsreuth location from the forwarding company Amm, 
which is going to operate under the Gebrüder Weiss brand in future. 

The location near Hof will be continued in its current structure as part of the 

German general cargo cooperations Cargoline and NG.network, and will be 
connected to the network of the international logistics provider. 

In particular, the takeover is subject to approval by the antitrust authorities. 

The activities of the Amm forwarding company in the Nuremberg region will 

not be affected by this acquisition. 

According to Wolfram Senger-Weiss, chief executive officer of Gebrüder 
Weiss, with annual revenues of three billion euros, Gebrüder Weiss does not 

count among the top players of the industry, "but among the medium-sized 
ones." 

https://container-news.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/transport.png


He added, "We are closer to our customers and employees, but can still offer 

a company-owned global network. In Germany, we are pursuing a clear 
growth strategy. Konradsreuth is going to play a central role within our 

national and international land transport network." 

The region of Upper Franconia is an important industry location and an ideal 
transshipment point for land transports between Eastern Europe and 

Southern Germany, Austria and Switzerland. 

Moreover, the Hof container terminal is located directly along the route from 
Hamburg through Leipzig down to the Adriatic Sea and can also be used for 

transporting goods by rail. 

The memberships of the Konradsreuth location in the German general cargo 
cooperations Cargoline and NG.network will be continued under the orange 

flag. 

 


